Gardner’s Group SCIENCE FAIR CHECKLIST

Monday, January 5, 2009
Dear Parent,  
The purpose of this letter is to provide a checklist of procedures that need to be followed by your child when turning in and taking home his/her science project.  Each project will count 3 science grades:  1) the project, 2) the notebook, and  3) the presentation to this class.  
Helpful websites: http://school.discoveryeducation.com/sciencefaircentral/Getting-Started.html


http://www.sciencemadesimple.com/


http://www.easy-science-fair-projects.net/elementary-science-fair-projects.html
Also, I do have books available for check out in the classroom.  
If any questions remain after reading this, call me at 858-3951 before or after school.

Before bringing the science project to school, the student must check to see that:
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The project display and models are sturdy. The display “wings” are prepared as discussed in class and shown in this science fair packet.  The display does not lean or bend.


Paper, labels, and letters on the display are flat and firmly in place.  There are no tacks, pins, tape, or staples on the display – only strong glue


The student’s name, grade level, and room number are on the back of the display in the upper right hand corner.

The project includes a notebook with all the project procedures and results written during the investigation as listed in this science fair packet.  

No harmful materials or substances are part of the model.


The project is completed before bringing it to school.

The project must be brought to school no later than on the morning it is due.  Unless other arrangements have been made, the project must be in class before school begins.  Students not coming to school that day must arrange for the project to be delivered.  

Students must take projects home by 
Friday, January 23rd.  

Class winning projects will remain in the class to compete in the school science fair on January 28th.  

Your child’s project is due the morning of 
Wednesday, January 21st.  
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Sincerely, Mrs. Gardner




Please detach this bottom portion and return it to class.

I have seen the Final Student Science Fair Checklist and know that my child, 




  has a Science Fair project due on  Wednesday, January 21, 2009.

(Name of Student)


Parent / Guardian

Signature 








Science Fair Notebook
The science fair notebook helps you to organize all your information about your project. Work hard to prepare a neat, carefully arranged notebook.  Your notebook must be a bound notebook such as a composition notebook.
In your notebook, include the following:
Title Page
This should include the title of the project, the type of project, the student's name, the teacher's name, and the date of the science fair.
Table of Contents
This is a listing of the parts inside the notebook and their page numbers.
Hypothesis
State the hypothesis of your project and include an explanation of why you chose to test this hypothesis.
Materials
This page contains a detailed listing of all materials used in the project. Be as specific as possible.
Research
This section should include all the information you collected to prepare the project. Include a summary for each source listed in the Resources Used section.
Experimentation
Include all the steps taken in testing your hypothesis. The information should be clear and thorough. Each step should include all observations, notes, supporting graphs, charts, drawings, or photos.
Conclusion
In this section, you should analyze the results of your experiment. Then, you should state whether your hypothesis was correct or incorrect. 
Resources Used
You must list all the books, magazines, newspapers, or interviews that you summarized in the research section.
Presenting the Project

An important part of the science project is the presentation. You must display your project so others can understand your work. Your display should be neatly done and sturdy enough to last through the science fair. Your display should be designed so the materials and equipment are not dangerous.
Be sure that you know the rules of your school science fair. You will be assigned an amount of space for your project, often 2 to 4 feet of table space. Check to see if your project can use electricity or glass containers.
Your display can be made of 2 to 4 panels of a sturdy material such as cardboard, pegboard, or wood. The panels should be able to stand and support themselves after being fastened
together with tape or hinges.

All titles should be done neatly and be self-explanatory. The title of the project should be placed across the top of the middle panel. Subtitles should follow the Scientific Method, and should include such headings as problem, hypothesis, experiment, methods, results, and conclusion.
Be sure your charts and graphs are neatly done. Color graphs are recommended.

Photographs, computer graphics, and drawings should be neatly arranged. Label all the materials on display.
Study the 3 Fold display below for ideas.
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